
October 22 Airport Community Meeting notice 

Mark your Calendar for October 22nd, as the Skyhaven Airport Community and the 
general public are invited to join the Skyhaven Airport Advisory Council and Pease 
Development Authority for an evening get-together at Skyhaven Airports’ Aeroworks 
LLCs Hangar 5. Food prepared by EAA 225 members. 
This will be an official public meeting of the SAAC with a focus on Airport Minimum 
Standards.  In addition the following speakers have been invited:   

A representative from the 260th ATC (Air Traffic Control) Squadron will speak to the local pilots.  Mike 
Mackinnon is a veteran of the tower and it could be a great opportunity for the local pilots to get 
answers to any questions they might have about ATC procedures.   
Also, a representative from the New Hampshire Air National Guard (NHANG).  Lt. James Ramsey (a 
member of the NHANG Safety) will give a presentation on how local pilots can mix with the tankers of 
the NHANG.  
 
   
Agenda:  
   
6:00 –  6:45  Barbeque Grille, courtesy of EAA Chapter 225.  (All profits go to fund the annual EAA 
Scholarship, providing flight training for aspiring local aviators.   
 
   
6:45 –  7:00  Airport Update Briefing  
 
   
7:00 - 8:00  Presentations by ATC and NHANG speakers.  
 
   
8:00 –  9:00  SAAC meeting –  Discussion of Airport Minimum Standards for Skyhaven.  We will start 
with a presentation on the intent of Minimum Standards.  Then we  will focus on the activities we 
would like to encourage as well as protect at our airport.  
   

 
  

    

  
 


